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According to Cobb Hill Construction, Inc., Jerry Kingwill, principal; Peter Johnson, sales estimator;
Tim Drew, project manager; and Aaron Raymond, CAD designer have all received their certifications
as a Certified Green Professional (CGP) from the National Association of Home Builders (NAHB)
offered by the Home Builders and Remodelers Association of New Hampshire. 
 The National Association of Home Builders' Certified Green Professional designation recognizes
builders, remodelers, and other industry professionals who incorporate green building principles into
homes without driving up the cost of construction. 
Class work is required for certification, and teaches a wealth of green building methods as well as
the tools to reach consumers. This process educates professionals on market-driven green building
solutions for the home building industry.
"Attending the class to achieve this certification was a widely educational experience. We are
pleased to have these new qualifications under our belts and are eager to continue serving the
community by better instituting green building practices at affordable prices," said Jerry Kingwill,
principal of Cobb Hill Construction.
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